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From: NJCU Staff Distribution List <STAFF@LISTS.NJCU.EDU> on behalf of Sue Henderson, 
President <SHenderson@NJCU.EDU>

Sent: Thursday, April 19, 2018 5:38 PM
To: STAFF@LISTS.NJCU.EDU
Subject: MSCHE2020: April Update

Colleagues, 

I am pleased to share several updates on our MSCHE 2020 Self-Study preparations. 

 We have launched our Self-Study webpage, which can be accessed through this link.  It will be updated
throughout our preparations, so please check it frequently.

 We have submitted the first draft of our Self-Study proposal to MSCHE and will receive feedback
soon.  The draft is posted on the MSCHE2020 webpage, and can be accessed through this direct link.

 On May 9, Dr. Hilda Colón Plumey, MSCHE Vice President, will be on campus to share information on the
Self-Study process.  In addition to meeting with the Steering Committee and Working Groups, Dr. Colón
Plumey will hold an open forum for all interested faculty, staff, students, and Board members.  This is an
excellent opportunity to learn about and engage with this important process. I encourage you to attend.

MSCHE Self-Study: Overview and Requirements 
Presented by 

MSCHE Vice President Dr. Hilda Colón Plumey 
May 9, 2018 

2:45pm – 3:30pm 
Gothic Lounge 

Regards, 

   Sue Henderson, Ph.D. 
    President 

   2039 Kennedy Boulevard 
   Hepburn Hall, Room 313 
   Jersey City, NJ 07305-1597 
   Tel: (201) 200-3111 
   Fax: (201) 200-2352 
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